Appointment of a GNSO Non-Registry Liaison to the Customer Standing Committee

Whereas,
1. The existing GNSO Non-Registry Liaison to the Customer Standing Committee James Gannon was nominated to serve a two-year term beginning 1 October 2019.  
2. The Liaison stepped down from the role as of ICANN69 due to his appointment to the PTI Board.
3. On 9 November 2020, the GNSO launched an Expression of Interest (EOI) process via email to the GNSO Stakeholder Groups and Constituencies to solicit volunteers to serve in the Liaison role for the remainder of the current term.
4. The GNSO Council tasked the GNSO Standing Selection Committee (SSC) with reviewing applications and recommending one individual for the GNSO to appoint.
5. The SSC reviewed the one application received, taking into account the criteria outlined in the EOI announcement.
6. The SSC submitted its full consensus recommendation to the GNSO Council on 11 January 2021, by way of submission of the relevant motion.
7. The GNSO Council considered the recommendations of the SSC.

Resolved,
1. The GNSO appoints Milton Mueller to serve as GNSO Non-Registry Liaison to the Customer Standing Committee.
2. The GNSO Council instructs the GNSO Secretariat to communicate resolved #1 to staff supporting the Customer Standing Committee.
3. The GNSO Council instructs the GNSO Secretariat to inform the appointed candidate that he has been selected.

